eNewsletter: Friday 25th May 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Headmaster's Letter

Please see the Headmaster's

Salopian Week and Sports Day

The final week of the Summer Term - Salopian Week, beginning on Monday 25th June - is packed with activities and events for pupils, parents
and friends of Shrewsbury School. It culminates in Speech Day and Prize Giving on Saturday 30th June.

Full details of all the events, activities and exhibitions that are taking place are included in our 16-page Salopian Week Programme, which we
hope all parents have now received. It is also published on the of the website and is available to download as a pdf by

clicking

‘We look forward to welcoming you to as many of the events as you are able to attend. For events that require tickets or prior booking, please
fillin the and return it to Dawn Dunn in Reception: by Friday 8th June.

[ atest News

Sidney-Darwin Dash and
Quarter-Mile Challenge
2018

Friday 25 May 2018

Our Film Fellow David
Clifford was among the
crowds on Top Common
last Sunday morning with
his video camera, to
capture the excitement and
fierce inter-House
competition of the Sidney-
Darwin Dash and Quarter-
Mile Chal...

Tom Stoppard's 'Arcadia’ -
directed and performed by
the Lower Sixth

Thursday 24 May 2018

Director of Drama Helen
Brown: "As a teacher, the
proudest moments come
when you have rendered
yourself entirely
redundant. My Lower Sixth
have just staged one of the
most complex and brilliant
plays of the twentieth...

Friday 25 May 2018

The judges of the
Shrewsbury School Biology
Photographic Competition
had a difficult task to
choose the winners from
among the stunning images
submitted in all three
categories. The winning
photos are displayed ...

Giles Bell's Team of the
Week
Tuesday 22 May 2018

This week, Phil Lapage's
2nd VIIL

A Royal Fanfare on the
Fives Courts
Friday 25 May 2015

Cricket News Round-Up
Friday 25 May 2018

Afew highlights from the
To mark the Royal Wedding last two weeks.
last Saturday. a specially
convened brass ensemble
played the National
Anthem in the fives courts
as pupils walked to lessons
for first period.

Some Enchanted Evening
Sunday 20 May 2018

A Celebration of John
Moore Musicals at the
Manoukian Music Centre,
London

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.




